USS Andrew Jackson SSBN #619 Reunion 2021 Orlando

Hello All Former Crew Members and their 1%t Mates!!!

Our Next Reunion will be at the Rosen Shingle Creek Hotel and Resort in Orlando, Florida. It will begin on
Monday, 30 August, through Friday, 3 September 2021. Our reunion will be held at the same time as the USSVI
Annual Convention.

We will have our very own Hospitality Suite. Snacks and beverages will be included in your registration fee.
We will also provide an A.J. ball cap for each former crew member. We will have door prizes and 50-50 for all
attendees. The hours at our Hospitality Suit will be 1200 to 2100 daily.

If you are a member of USSVI, all of their tours and food events will be open to you. If you are not a member of
USSVI, this would be an ideal time for you to join USSVI, and become a full fledged member of United States
Submarine Veterans Inc!

The Hotel is absolutely gorgeous, and the price of a double Queen or King Room is only $105.00 night +taxes,
which includes comp. wifi. When booking your room, be sure to tell them that you are attending the USS Andrew
Jackson Reunion and/or the USSVI Annual Convention. The Hotel offers us a 25% discount when dining in any of
their many restaurants, and also has a Fantastic 18 hole golf course. It will be great to reminisce about our times on
the Andrew Jackson.....Sea Stories will be welcome....to a point!

If you have any questions, please call us at 941-493-7488 or plunk your magic twanger-to
patiopapa37@yahoo.com.

If you are registering for the USS Andrew Jackson Reunion only, please fill out only that registration form and
follow those instructions. If you are a USSVI member, and registering for both the USSVI convention and the
USS Andrew Jackson Reunion, fill out both forms, follow their instructions and send proper $$$ to either USSVI
And/or to Jack McAllister. (Sorry that this may be confusing, but as you know, times have changed, and we
need to follow the instructions ourselves.)

We hope to see your wrinkled old bodies and smiles in our midst, so please join us....you may
even enjoy yourself!

Best Wishes,
Jack and Aurelia

P.S. If you care to extend your stay in Orlando, the reduced room rate of $105.00 will be offered to you for the
dates of 25 August through 9 September, 2021.

Jack McAllister

963 Harbor Town Drive
Venice, FL 34292-3127
941-493-7488

patiopapa37@yahoo.com
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